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Restaurants Should Prepare for an Increase in Immigration
Enforcement

News

2.28.17 

In the article, "Restaurants Should Prepare for an Increase in Immigration Enforcement," published

in Restaurant Hospitality, Jessica Cook addresses the impact that the restaurant industry will have

due to the stricter enforcement of I-9 documentation.

"While there have not been widespread reports of raids in the restaurant industry in recent weeks,

audits of I-9 documents required for all workers to certify eligibility to work in the U.S. will likely be

stepped up under the Trump administration," said Cook.

To read the full article, please visit Restaurant Hospitality.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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